
 
Cartier House 

Monthly Newsletter | External Wall Systems 

April 2022 

 Hello,  

We hope this finds you well after the bank holiday weekend! Thank you 

for taking the time to read our latest newsletter – please read on to find 

out the latest updates on the External Wall Systems project. 

 

 
Building Safety Fund 
 
 
As you will recall, all documentation has been fully submitted and we are now in 
the very final stages of the funding application. We are waiting for the ability to 
move forward, as the application has been in a benchmarking exercise for several 
weeks.  
 
We are due to return from benchmarking in the coming weeks, this will follow a 
period of legal review of the state aid subsidy and the signing of the Grant Funding 
agreement. We are confident of moving forward with pace over the next few 
weeks, should the government keep to its timescales.  

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Contact Details 
 
Going forward, for the most direct and timely response to any queries you may 
have regarding your development, please reach out to the following: 
 
Leeds Dock – All Queries – LeedsDock@liv-group.co.uk 
 
Accounts Enquiries – Account Queries - AccountsEnquiries@liv-group.co.uk  
 
Building Safety – Cladding / Building Safety – BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk  
 
 
Please contact these teams directly, as individual members of the LIV team may 
not be available or may change as we restructure the management team at your 

development over the next few months. 
 

 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, 

you can find copies of this and all previous newsletters here. 

 

You’ll hear from us again next month, and if we have any big news to 

share before then, we will reach out. As always, our team are on-hand to 

answer any questions at BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk 

 

Thank you,  

 

Connor Scherer  

 

Visit our Website for Updates 
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